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‘A Caring Christian Family Where We Grow Together’ 

Thursday, 12 September 2024 

 

St Oswald’s Harvest Service on Thursday 10th October at 2pm 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

On Thursday 10th October we will be celebrating the Harvest with a service at St Oswald’s Church 

starting at 2pm. This will be chance for the children to showcase some of the blessings that they are 

thankful for and to sing some harvest hymns. After the service has finished, we will be taking the 

children back to school and you are very welcome to then take them home. 

 

We will also be collecting donations for the Nantwich Food Bank between Monday 7th - Thursday 10th 

October. As we say thank you for the food on our table, we hope to share food with others. Children can 

bring these items into school with them. 

 

Currently, the Nantwich Food Bank are in need of the items below if you are able to help us with our 

donation: 

 

Cartons of Long Life Fruit Juice  

Custard  

Tinned Ham / Meats  

Tinned Stew/Curry/Chilli  

Tinned Vegetables  

Ladies & Gents Toiletries  

Soup Tinned or Packet  

Soap Bars 

 

Thank you for your continued support. We hope to see you there. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

Mrs McDonough and the staff team at St Oswald’s 

 

 


